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DATE: 9/4/2015
SUBJECT: Red Herring Block Party
BY: DPD Public Information Officer R. Tinsley (218) 730-5722

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Red Herring Block Party
CASE NO.:
INCIDENT DATE: 9/5/2015
INCIDENT TIME: 1:00 - 10:00 p.m.
INCIDENT LOCATION: 200 East Block of 1st Street Duluth
 
On Saturday, September 5th, 2015, the Red Herring Bar and Men as Peacemakers will host a block party in the 200 block
of East 1st Street.  The event will run 1:00 p.m.-10:00 p.m., however, that block of East 1st Street will be closed to traffic
from 11:30 a.m. - 11:00 p.m. to facilitate set up and tear down.
 
Please use caution driving in the area, be alert for road closures and watch for pedestrians.

   
   


